
I would like to be there to put my voice in but I will be at work.   

 

I don't see the need for daylight savings time.  If the schools think it would be to dark for 

children to come and go to school in the winter then they should change the school hours.   

 

Ruby Pantalone  

Keizer, Oregon 


